
 
 
Announcement: eRA has received reports that users are unable to save publications 
for Research Performance Progress Reports (RPPRs). They are currently working to 
identify and resolve the issue. We will send an update when more information is 
available. In the meantime, we recommend you do not submit any RPPRs that include 
publications until the issue is resolved. 
 
Questions? If you have any questions, please feel free to contact your DCG Officer. 

 

https://era.nih.gov/news/era-alert-hold-submitting-rpprs-publications-now.htm
https://research.usc.edu/department/

